
From: Nina Ruiz <NinaRuiz@elpasoco.com> 

Date: March 18, 2021 at 1:48:56 PM MDT 

To: Jim <jim@thehiddenmanna.org> 

Subject: Re:  Cloverleaf 

We will call you in  

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

 

On Mar 18, 2021, at 1:47 PM, Jim <jim@thehiddenmanna.org> wrote: 

 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links 

or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT 

Customer Support at 520-6355 if you are unsure of the integrity of this message. 

 

Sure! if it's not too late. 

My phone number in 719-640-3104 

 

------ Original Message ------ 

From: "Nina Ruiz" <NinaRuiz@elpasoco.com> 

To: "jim@thehiddenmanna.org" <jim@thehiddenmanna.org> 

Cc: "Tracey Garcia" <TraceyGarcia@elpasoco.com> 

Sent: 2021-03-18 1:43:49 PM 

Subject: Cloverleaf 

 

Do you wish to be called into the meeting? 

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 


